
 

university of houston — the honors college

2  th 8
annual evening of talk & table fellowship

Dear Friends of the Honors College,

 

As you likely read by now, the CDC has suggested that social gatherings of more  

than 50 people be cancelled or rescheduled. Unfortunately, this includes our 

beloved Great Conversation. Consequently and reluctantly, we have decided 

to reschedule the Great Conversation.

 

Please note that the 28th Annual Great Conversation on April 4 has been 

postponed. With a rich history of talk and table fellowship, it is our hope that 

we are merely postponing this event to a later date when it is safe for our 

community to gather.

 

As always, the support we’ve received from ticket and table sponsorships will 

be utilized to provide scholarships for our deserving Honors College students. 

We sincerely thank you for your support during this period of uncertainty.

 

Please keep your families safe, and we will be in touch soon with a plan 

moving forward.

 

Be well,

 

Bill Monroe                 Hannah Barker                               David Tucker

Dean                             Director of Advancement             Director, Honors Relations

713-743-9007             713-742-3220                                 713-743-7172

 


